
NEWSLETTER 
GYC Spring 2021 
 

 
 

We would like to thank everyone for their cooperation and understanding during 
these difficult times with COVID-19.  We ask that you continue to follow the NH state 
guidelines and be respectful of others.  As of now, the deck, grilling station, and entire 
lower level of the clubhouse are available for use.  Masks are still required in the 
clubhouse. We anticipate a continuing relaxation of restrictions as the vaccination rate 
increases, and hoping to announce an annual meeting in the near future (meet 2nd half 

of June?).  Welcome back!  Bring on a wonderful summer of 2021!                                 
 
COMPLETED PROJECTS & UPDATES 
A new refrigerator was donated by Clair & Mike Thibault to replace our failing one - 
Thank you! 

The last of the lakeside windows on the clubhouse and apartment have been replaced, 
and the ancient shag carpet in the apartment was replaced with wood. 

Nick and Jason jumped in the water last fall to perform a visual inspection of the dock 
pilings and structure.  With the exception of a small area needing attention, 
everything looked to be in good shape. 

Based upon the advice of our Arborist, a few large trees were removed or pruned last 
fall for safety reasons. 

You will notice our neighbor removed all of the trees to the northeast of the dumpster 
and upper portion of the parking lot (none were on club property).  
 
PLANNED PROJECTS 
Replace wooden approach to C Dock, and replace flooring in one of the downstairs bathrooms. 
There are no significant changes to our spending plans for 2021. The budget remains the same as it was in 2020. 
 
OPEN ISSUES 

We have limited parking space, and encountered some abuses last year.  Please contact Andrea or Jason to pick up your 
annual sticker.  For the enjoyment and fairness of all, cars without stickers or guest passes in the guest lot, are subject to 
towing. 

REMINDERS 
 

 
No boats or trailers 
are permitted on the 
property after May 15  
 

 
Those who use the 
grill or deck are 
expected to clean it 
when done 
 

 
Please place garbage 
in the dumpster.  The 
bathrooms are for, … 
you know, not for beer 
packaging or Dunkin 

donuts boxes 😊 
 

 
For those who ship 
packages to the club 
address, please collect 
your packages 
promptly, and 
remember the club 
managers are NOT 
responsible for them 
 

 


